
Mount Sinai South Nassau’s Vaxmobile 

Now Offering FREE Screenings Including:
•  Blood Pressure
•  Body Mass Index (BMI) 
•  Memory Screening
•  Diabetes Risk Assessment

You do not need an appointment to get a screening.

Now offering Flu Shots and COVID-19 Vaccine.

Tuesday, November 7
Baldwin Schools District - Baldwin High School
10am-2pm
841 Ethel T Kloberg Dr
Baldwin, NY
For information on the vaccine, email vaxmobile@snch.org, or call 516-377-5333.
For more information about boosters or pediatric vaccines, please visit, www.cdc.gov

Mount Sinai South Nassau and the Town of Hempstead are in your community!


